
Our Lady of Guadalupe Shrine Project 
Sponsored by the Oregon Knights of Columbus 

 
 

 
 

This shrine will be located on the upper level of The Grotto in Oregon. 
    The Grotto is a National Sanctuary of Our Sorrowful Mother.   

Our Lady of Guadalupe is  
Patron Saint of America and Patroness of the Unborn 

 
When this Shrine is complete it will stand 12 feet high, 13 feet long and 9 feet wide.  

This project is estimated to cost $40,000. 

Which works out to be about $4 dollars per member, or $500 per council in Oregon 

 
Donations to this can be made via check or Online 
 
For Checks: 
Made payable to: The Grotto      
Under the Memo section: Our Lady of Guadalupe Shrine Project 
Mail to: The Grotto, P.O. Box 20008, Portland, OR 97294-0008. 

 
For Online 
Visit http://www.thegrotto.org/donate/special-projects/   

  
For more information contact: 

Doug Klein at 503-703-1622 or Randy Paden at 503-708-3859 
 

http://www.thegrotto.org/donate/special-projects/

